
Zoning Board of Appeals Agenda 6/292010

POSTPONEMENT

DOCKET NO.3385

The Zoning Board of Appeals has received a request for an indefinite postponement from BROOKS AVENUE LLC,
applicant for a Comprehensive Permit (40B) for the hearing regarding the property located at 17 WINTER STREET -
BLOCK PLAN NO.28-D-7.A. The hearing scheduled for June 29, 2010 has been cancelled. Notice of a new date will
be mailed to abutters and published in the Arlington Advocate.

Joseph F. Tulimieri
Chairman, Zoning Board of Appeals
.


